
 

 
 

 
 

Caring People  Quality Programs  Exceptional Service 

Item No. 12 

MEMO 

 

 
 

TO: Members of the City Council 

 

FROM: John A. Haila, Mayor 

 

DATE: December 13th, 2022 

 

SUBJECT: Council Appointment to Ames Economic Development 

Commission (AEDC) Board of Directors 

  
 

Amber Corrieri’s term of office on the AEDC Board of Directors expires 

December 31, 2022. Therefore, it will be necessary to appoint a Council Member 

to fill this position.  

 

Therefore, I recommend that the Council reappoint Amber Corrieri to the Ames 

Economic Development Commission Board of Directors with her term effective 

as of January 1, 2023. 
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